
 

Kelly Club Aitken Newsletter Term 1, 2022 
 
The children at Kelly Club celebrated Harmony Week by participating in many activities 
and group discussions. Harmony Week is to recognise diversity, inclusiveness, 
respect and belonging for all, regardless of cultural background. We wear the colour 
orange to show our support for this day. Some of the children wore orange hair ties, 
ribbons and socks. This week’s activities included creating stars with flags that are the 
children’s backgrounds on them, a Harmony Day colouring competition, making 
Tzatziki dip, creating orange friendship bracelets and making a “We all belong” poster 
with the children’s hands on it. The children really embraced this week, it was great 
seeing them involved and showing respect for others. 
 
The Year 2 students  were able to pick the activities for week 9. They chose to make 
pandas, play sport games, create clay sculptures, do some origami and have a boogie 
to Just Dance. The children did an awesome job! 
 
As the term is coming to an end and we prepare for the school holiday program, we 
will spend our last week doing some fun Easter activities. This will include going on an 
Easter egg hunt, creating bunny ears, making cards plus much more! 
 
  
                                           

 

 

 

 

  
  

 

 

 

 
Reminder: 

If you require care during the school holidays, please get in contact 
with us to make bookings. Please ensure children have a hat and 
wear runners! 


